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As your new interim pastor, I must say that I’m delighted to be serving again in the Spring Branch 

area and working with the fine people already on staff here at SBPC. I look forward to meeting all 

of you that I have not met yet; many of you have already heard me preach and know a little about 

me.. I’ve “been around the block” as a clergyman serving Disciples of Christ, United Church of 

Christ, and Presbyterian churches in various capacities over the years. Most recently (2007—

2012), I was the pastor at St. Peter United Church of Christ, right down the street where Campbell 

Road meets Long Point. 

I’ve taught at the college level for years and travelled quite a bit. However, parish ministry is 

where my heart is, and I’ve already started my work here at SBPC. Feel free to call me at the 

Church during office hours, 713-464-7659, or my home phone, 713-722-9298, and leave a mes-

sage. You might also reach me on my cell phone, 832-988-1609. You can contact me at anytime 

by email: pastor@springbranchpres.org. My author/speaker website is www.davidvmason.com. 

Let’s get to know each other soon.  My blessings upon us all! 

Yours in Christ,  Pastor Dave      









Join us for food and fellowship  

October  3—Hamburgers 

October 10—Panko Crusted Chicken 

October 17—Breakfast for Dinner 

October 24—Taco Soup  
(all proceeds benefit the scholarship fund) 

October 31—TBA  

(It’s Halloween!  Children are invited to wear their Halloween costumes and trick-or-
treat among the tables of diners.)  

 

Celebrate October’s Birthdays, Sunday, October 14th 

Spring Branch Presbyterian Church has a new tradition!  
The second Sunday of each month we will gather together 
to celebrate those having a birthday during that month.  
So mark you calendars for Sunday, October 14th, as we  
linger after church and enjoy each others’ company.   

 

Presbyterian Women at a Glance  

PW BIBLE MODERATORS meets 10/3 at 9:30 AM. in the Conference Room. 

PW BOARD meets 10/3 at 10:15 AM in Conference Room. (Every 1st Wed. of the month) 

PW CIRCLE meets 10/10 at 9:30 AM at Sarah Dikeman’s home, 11414 S. Chestwood 

(Every 2nd Wed. of the month) 

ZIP TRIP on 10/17 at 9:30 AM to the Ship Channel with lunch at Seafarers.  

RSVP to Marguerite Priest at 713-808-9888 if you plan to attend! (ZIP Trip Every 3rd Wed. of the month) 

HAPPY HANDS meets 10/24 at 9:30 AM in the Conference Room.  (Every 4th Wed. of the month) 

PW  DIRECTORIES are now available in the Church Office. 





PW Unwind October 15 - Save the Date 

You are invited to join the Unwind Dinner group on October 15th at the Chavez  

Mexican Café at 2557 Gessner (http;//www.chavezmexicancafe.com). We gather 

at 6:00 p.m. for food, fellowship, and friendship.  We meet the third Monday of 

each month throughout the year at 6:00 p.m.  If you have missed a few Unwind 

dinners, come join us.  If you have never joined us before, why not this 

month?  If you want to invite a friend, please do so.  If you have questions or 

want to RSVP contact Denise Wilborn via text (713-725-2816) or by email 

(dwilborn55@gmail.com).  Hope to see you  Monday, October 15th, at 6:00 p.m. 

for a time to relax and catch up with old and new friends. 



Address Book Band-Aids (fabric) Baseball Caps 2019 Calendar 

Comb Dental floss Deodorant Disposable Razors 

Flashlight w/ batteries Kleenex Lip Balm Lotion 

Nail clippers Gold Bond Powder Gold Bond Cream Hot Chocolate 

Q-Tips Needle & thread Shaving Cream Soap & Shampoo 

Toothbrush Toothpaste Gum & Candy Key Chains 

Pocket-size notebooks Mechanical pencils Pens Playing Cards 

Popcorn Socks Sudoku Texas Souvenirs 

T-Shirts USB Flash Drives Word Search Books  

It’s time to prepare to pack Seafarer’s Boxes on November 25th! 

On November 25, we will be packing and wrapping shoe boxes 

full of goodies to send to the Seafarer’s Center at the Port of  

Houston.  We need lots of boxes, so get out there and go shoe 

shopping! Our goal is to collect over 100 boxes to pack.  One year, 

we packed over 120 boxes.  Ladies’ sized boxes are the best, but 

we can also accept the plastic shoe boxes with lids that you can 

buy at the dollar store, at Walmart, or other stores. Then, the 

Seafarer has a nice container to keep, as well as all the wonderful 

contents. If you have any questions, contact  Laurie  Mitchell. 

 

 

Incredible Outreach Opportunity!  

Pines Presbyterian Church is hosting a Feed My Starving  Children (FMSC) MobilePack Friday, 
Nov. 2

nd
 & Saturday, Nov. 3

rd
. Through a FMSC MobilePack™ event, our community is responding 

to the cries of those in need by producing 100,000 nutritious meals for kids around the world.  

We invite you to join 500 volunteers to pack meals for this MobilePack event. During a two-hour 
shift, adults and children five years and older will measure and scoop ingredients, seal bags, and 
prepare boxes for shipping. To learn more about what happens at a MobilePack click this video 
link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ech5XOryipM&t=84s. To register to be volunteers, check 
out this site http://pinespc.org/feed-my-starving-children/ . For more information, contact Pines at  
713-467-2234. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ech5XOryipM&t=84s
http://pinespc.org/feed-my-starving-children/




 



Calling all runners and walkers to support PCHAS! 

Run in the Chevron Houston Marathon or the Aramco Houston Half Marathon 

(Sunday, January 20, 2019) or the We Are Houston 5K Race (Saturday,  

January 19, 2019) and support our PCHAS children and families!  Those runners  

interested in the marathon or half marathon will fundraise $500 to support PCHAS 

clients, while 5K runners will fundraise $175 to support PCHAS clients.  All  

runners will be invited to a Pasta Dinner on Saturday evening to celebrate their 5K 

finish or to get carb-loaded for their half or full marathon.  Contact Lisa Johnson 



Dear Presbyterian Women, 

Thank you so much for granting me the 
Presbyterian Women’s College Scholarship. 
Education is the 2nd most important thing 
on earth, right behind faith. And a woman 
with both education and faith is unstoppa-
ble! This Church has done more for our 
youth and community than one man ever 
could, and I thank God everyday that I get 
to say I am a member of Spring Branch 
Presbyterian Church!  

With all of my appreciation, Riley 
Fairchild 

Dear SBPC, 

Thank you for the 

books for my baby 

boy. It was kind of 

you to think of me. 

I’m very excited to get 

to read them to him! 

Love, Regan 

 

Spring Branch Presbyterian Fall Spruce Up was a great success! A 

great big thanks to everyone who participated and lent a hand in  

cleaning up the Church on  Saturday, September 8th ! 

 

Congratulations to Regan 

Oswald & Nick Walters on 

the birth of their new 

son , Kamden Cole Walters. 

Kamden Made his  

appearance at 9:11 p.m. 

on September 15, 2018, 

weighing in at 7 lbs.3 

oz., and was 20 1/2 

inches long. 

 



 

AV Training 
A full-scale AV crash course will be held on Saturday, November 10, at 9:00 a.m. This in-depth class will in-

clude the Fellowship Hall, the Gathering Place, and the Sanctuary equipment, as well as anything else you 

would like to learn. We employ several part time AV technicians, but if they are unavailable, it’s  

always good to have a backup!  Please RSVP to ethan@springbranchpres.org. if you plan to  attend.  

  

  

BEAUTIFY THE CHURCH 

INTERESTED inbeautifying the sanctuary on Sunday mornings while honoring a 

loved one or commemorating a    special occasion?  The Flowers Sign-Up Calendar 

is located in the Narthex!  The cost per arrangement is 

65.00. Special arrangements vary and should be requested 

EARLY!  Checks should be written to SBPC and given to  

Jorida in the Church Office. 

IMPORTANT PRESPRESS & BULLETIN REMINDER   

ALL PRESPRESS articles are DUE no later than the 20th of this month!  Please 

email your articles to churchoffice@springbranchpres.org no  

later than the 20th.  BULLETIN information is DUE no later than 

the Wednesday before the service.   

Would you like to receive our weekly announcements 

via email every Friday?  Sign-up by visiting our Church 

website,  www.springbranchpres.org.  

 

FRIDAY EMAIL ANNOUNCEMENTS Church’s Prayer Chain List? 

A Prayer Chain Email is sent to our 

“prayer warriors” when we receive 

word about someone in need.     

Contact the Church Office or Sarah 

Dikeman if you’d like to be added.  

mailto:ethan@springbranchpres.org


Atkinson Faith Ballesteros 10/1 

Nolan Rouse 10/1 

Stephanie Williams 10/1 

Jacquelyn Dillard 10/3 

Jay Holder 10/4 

Joan Belk 10/4 

Stephanie Premer 10/4 

Nicholas "Nick" Ballesteros 10/5 

Catherine Daley 10/6 

Jan Fitts 10/6 

Ravisse Massamba 10/6 

Miguel Carlin 10/7 

Todd Miller 10/9 

Amena Chehade 10/12 

Ludovic Massamba 10/12 

Harriett Riley 10/13 

Ruden and Jorida Vakiari 10/1 

Marc Bik and Nina Rach 10/2 

Matthew and Jessica Albert 10/11 

Dr. Eanju and Brian Davis 10/20 

Colleen Lanan and Phillip Rust 10/25 

Neal M. Dikeman 10/13 

Robert Deutsch 10/13 

Rachel Wright 10/13 

Renae Oswald 10/14 

Elaine Hall 10/16 

Jessica Albert 10/16 

Kathleen Holder 10/16 

Codie Jo Hill 10/17 

Gertrude Cooksey 10/17 

Caroline Humphrey 10/19 

Megan Hogg 10/21 

Blair Ballard 10/25 

Jorida Vakiari 10/29 

Regan Oswald 10/29 

James Humphrey 10/31 

Kelly Lezon 10/31 

Margaret Rouse 10/31 





Sponsored By: 

Spring Branch Presbyterian Church 
1215 Campbell Road 
Houston, Texas 77055 
(713) 464-7659 
www.springbranchpres.org 

        GOD  ONE ANOTHER  WORLD 

A special THANK YOU to  

everyone that has delivered Hot 

Meals on behalf of SBPC! 

Contact Liz Earnest if you are  

interested in delivering meals. 

The Presbyterian Women will  

deliver this month. Thanks to all for 

your continued support of this  

important ministry! 


